			April is Child Abuse Prevention Month









			In April, National Child Abuse Prevention Month recognizes the importance of families and communities working together to prevent child abuse and neglect. On April 11, ACHD attended Safe Harbor Children's Advocacy Center's annual Pinwheel Garden Event, where “Pinwheels for Prevention” were planted at Safe Harbor’s beautiful new location (located at 404 S. Sherman St. in Allegan) to increase awareness of child abuse and neglect in our community. Below are a few pictures taken at the event! 
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